
 
 
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING :  22 May 2017   
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE17/011) - AAT decision leaked to Herald Sun - investigation - Internal Product 
(DIBP)   
 
 
Senator Pratt, Louise (L&CA 30) asked: 
 
Senator PRATT: Do you currently have any investigations on how this information was leaked 

to the media? Have you referred this matter to the AFP? 

Mr Pezzullo: I will take that on notice as well. It is not clear to me that it is an unauthorised 

disclosure of otherwise classified information, but I will review that when the staff brief me on 

the six cases in question. 

 
 
Answer: 
 
This matter is currently under consideration and review by the Department. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


